
From: HAMBERGER, Helen  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2017 3:45 PM 
To: 'Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.asn.au'; Trevor Clarke; Nigel Ward; 'Julian Arndt'; 'Ruchi Bhatt' 
Subject: Re: AM2014/196&197 Part-time and Casual employment – Common Issue – Notification 
Requirement 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2014/196&197 Part-time and Casual employment – Common Issue – Notification 
Requirement 
 
It is noted, in response to Direction 2 in paragraph [902] of the Decision on 5 July 2017 ([2017] 
FWCFB 3541), that a number of submissions have been filed in response to the invitation for further 
submissions in paragraph [398] of the Decision regarding the notification requirement in any existing 
casual conversion clause.  
 
The parties are requested to provide advice, on or before 12.00pm on Friday 24 November 2017 
whether they seek the opportunity to make further oral or written submissions or whether they are 
content for the Full Bench to finalise the matter on the basis of the written submissions received to 
date.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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